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In early March, SANDAG will be conducting exploratory geotechnical work in several locations within 
the cities of Del Mar and San Diego to learn about the underground soil structure, as part of the San 
Diego Regional Rail Corridor Alternative Alignment  and Improvements Conceptual Engineering Study 
(SD-LOSSAN).

The exploratory work is expected to take place weekdays between March 1 and March 12* during 
daytime hours (8:30 a.m. – 4 p.m.). Crews expect to be in each location between 2-3 days. One-way 
flagging and/or traffic management will be in place on the streets listed below.

•	 13600 block of Durango Drive, San Diego

•	 12800 block of Portofino Drive, San Diego

•	 300 block of Luzon Avenue, Del Mar

•	 400 block of Avenida Primavera, Del Mar

*Please note, boring schedules are subject to change.

The SD-LOSSAN Study is evaluating alternative rail alignments proposed in a previous conceptual alignment study 

completed by SANDAG and will suggest improvements for the San Diego section of the LOSSAN rail line to address 

future demand for additional service. Part of the study is to further evaluate alternative strategies to move the tracks 

completely off the Del Mar Bluffs. Thank you for your patience! 



SANDAG
401 B Street, Suite 800
San Diego, CA 92101

What Residents Can Expect 
During This Work

Scan the code to learn more about the
SD-LOSSAN Study

•	A boring machine (see example on reverse) and other related 
equipment 

•	Traffic control and short delays (access will always be maintained 
to and from individual properties and emergency vehicles)

•	Temporary no-parking restrictions

•	Short periods of intermittent noise

@SANDAG@SANDAGregion@SANDAGregion

KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/DelMarBluffs

LOSSANRail@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

(858) 549-RAIL


